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Support for HB 2617-2 
 

Responsible Sub-Contracting  
on State Projects 

 
As contractor associations representing over 250 specialty 
subcontractors throughout Oregon and over 14,000 skilled 
trades people, our organizations urge your support of HB 2617 
with the -2 amendments. 

 
The state has a responsibility to hold all its contractors  

to the highest standard and ensure that state dollars  
are invested wisely. 

 
HB 2617 will help assure that quality contractors are performing 
work on public projects and that subcontractors are adhering to 
the highest standard in terms of tax compliance and licensing 
and bonding requirements.  
 
This measure is a simple mechanism to help ensure that public 
projects are built by contractors who do not have a track record 
of unlawful activity, who hold the appropriate license and bonds 
to perform the work, and who are in compliance with tax laws.  
 
HB 2617-2 will protect Oregon taxpayers and help ensure 
that honest and responsible contactors are working on 

Oregon projects. 
 

 
We urge your support of HB 2617-2. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Submitted by: Kate Newhall 
  kate@focuspointcom.com 
  503-302-4895 
 


